The CBGMA general membership met Saturday, February 16, 2019, during convention at
Bethel Assembly of God Church’s fellowship hall in Corpus Christi, TX.

President Don Woods called the meeting to order, and Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in
prayer.

The treasurer’s report of a beginning balance of $185.78 and current balance of $2,038.80 as
of February 12, 2019 was discussed.

Minutes of the November 3, 2018, board meeting were read by Secretary Emma Williams, and
approved as read following a motion by John Holman and second by Len Hutsell.

The current slate of officers was explained by Len Hutsell and approved to be continued for
the year following a motion by Barbara Milburn and second by Katherine Ryals.

Plans for the 2020 convention were set aside pending further discussion by the board.

John Holman announced plans for a Garza East prison revival to be held April 12, 13, and 14,
2019, with CBGMA members bringing the music. One session will be held Friday, April 12; one
Saturday, April 13; and three Sunday, April 14. He will need members’ names and driver’s
license numbers so that they can be approved by prison officials before they will be allowed to
participate.

Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer.



